
Zoe Badgett 

139 Jesse Robbins Rd 
Belfast, ME 04915 

207.232.2447 

February 18, 2020 

TO: The Department of  Environmental Protection and the Board of  Environmental 
Protection 

Hi, my name is Zoe. I am 9 years old. I live on the Little River in Belfast, ME.  

I have many concerns about Nordic Aquafarms coming to Belfast.  I will list a few of  my 
concerns. 

I am concerned about the Bobolinks that live in the meadow where Nordic Aquafarms is 
planning to build their fish-farm. 

I am concerned about how much the fish farm will pollute the Bay.         

I am concerned about the forest that would be cut down and all of  the animals, plants, 
and trees that live in forest. 

I am concerned that in the process of  putting the intake and discharge pipes in, NAF 
would stir up the mercury in the Bay. 

Thank you for considering my concerns. 

Sincerely,  

Zoe Badgett 


